
Page 1 

 

Vol. 6, Issue 9                         May 9, 2024 | 1 Iyar, 5784 

 

 GENERAL YOSHON NEWS 
 

Chodesh Tov! 

Now that the official 5783-84 chodosh season has come to an end, Yoshon.com News Alerts will likely not be 
sent out again until late July to early August 2024, as we anticipate the upcoming 5784-85 chodosh season. 

BE"H, we will continue to send out our monthly newsletter and any important updates and alerts pertaining to 
any and all yoshon news if and when they occur. 

B"H, with the new TYNI Manual now in place to go along with Yoshon.com, we look forward to serving the 
yoshon-keeping public for many years to come.  

 

‒ The TYNI Staff 

 
 

 

GENERAL YOSHON UPDATES 
 

Nothing to Report. 

 
 

 

YOSHON PRODUCT ALERTS 
 

 
 

Nothing to Report. 

 
 

 

YOSHON ESTABLISHMENT ALERTS 
 

Nothing to Report. 

 
 
 
Kol Tuv, 
The TYNI Staff 

 

Click here to view previous Newsletters and Alerts. 

Click Here to read about and go to download the Yoshon.com App. 

Click here to donate to The Yoshon Network Inc. through Stripe. 

Click here to donate to The Yoshon Network Inc. through PayPal. 
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